
 

CONA Members: 

  

This year at AGM a group hospital or Chapter membership was approved. This membership 

means that a hospital can pay $1000 per year and choose 12 nurses to be members. It  is an 

excellent value and incentive for hospitals who are trying to retain nurses. 

  

I have sent out a number of letters to hospitals across the country but realize that the best option 

would be for our members to take the letter to their nurse manager, director or Chief Nursing 

Executive in person. This would encourage uptake and members could personally relate their 

experience in the value of being CONA members.  

  

I hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity for group membership! 

  

Thanks 

Maureen Sly-Havey, 

CONA National Past President 
 


